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find his way in the wake of his own struggles?
Art History For Dummies Jesse Bryant Wilder 2011-02-14 Art history is more than just a collection of dates and foreignsounding names, obscure movements and arcane isms. Every age, for the last 50,000 years has left its unique imprint on
the world, and from the first cave paintings to the ceiling of the Sistine Chapel, from the Byzantine mosaics of the
Hagia Sophia, to the graffiti-inspired paintings of Jean-Michel Basquiat, art history tells the story of our evolving
notions of who and what we are and our place in the universe. Whether you’re an art enthusiast who’d like to know more
about the history behind your favorite works and artists, or somebody who couldn’t tell a Titian and a De Kooning—but
would like to—Art History For Dummies is for you. It takes you on a tour of thirty millennia of artistic expression,
covering the artistic movements, major artists, and indispensable masterworks, and the world events and cultural trends
that helped spawn them. With the help of stunning black-and-white photos throughout, and a sixteen-page gallery of
color images, it covers: The rise and fall of classical art in Greece and Rome The differences between Renaissance art
and Mannerism How the industrial revolution spawned Romanticism How and why Post-Impression branched off from
Impressionism Constructivism, Dadaism, Surrealism and other 20th century isms What’s up with today’s eclectic art scene
Art History For Dummies is an unbeatable reference for anyone who wants to understand art in its historical context.
Fully Ignited Shannon Stacey 2016-02-23 "Published by arrangement with Harlequin Books S.A."--Colophon.
The Things We Cherished Pam Jenoff 2011-11-10 Roger Dykmans, a university student, is living with his brother Hans, an
international emissary who's secretly working against the Nazis. As time goes by, Roger finds himself increasingly
drawn to Magda, Hans' Jewish wife, and soon they are involved in a passionate love affair. But their secret world is
turned upside down when Magda and her young daughter, Anna, are arrested by the Nazis. The Gestapo make a deal with
Roger: if he hands over information about Hans' operations, they'll set Magda and Anna free. Suddenly, Roger is faced
with an impossible decision - should he betray his brother to save the woman they both love? Spanning decades and
continents, The Things We Cherished explores the strength of true love under the worst of circumstances.
The Ampleforth Journal 1973
Heat Wave Nancy Thayer 2014-02-13 New York Times bestseller Nancy Thayer tells a deeply moving tale of a life
unravelled and of learning to live and love again. For fans of Santa Montefiore and Barbara Delinsky. Carley Winsted
never expected her world could change so much in just one moment. Now, after her husband's sudden death, she is bravely
putting her life back together one piece at a time. Determined to keep her daughters in their beloved Nantucket home,
she transforms their historic house into a bed and breakfast. But not everyone is supportive - least of all her motherin-law. And when a friend convinces Carley to keep a secret that, if revealed, could shatter the lives of those around
her, will the pressure become too much? As Carley strives to move forward amid the intensity of a summer heat wave, she
will soon discover that a world of opportunities awaits, and that with every ending comes a new beginning.
Finding Colin Firth Mia March 2013-07-09 From the author of The Meryl Streep Movie Club, “a heartwarming, spiritlifting read just in time for beach season” (Kirkus Reviews), comes a new novel about three women, connected in secret
and surprising ways, who are in for a life-changing summer when rumor has it that actor Colin Firth is coming to their
Maine town to film a movie. After losing her job and leaving her beloved husband, journalist Gemma Hendricks is sure
that scoring an interview with Colin Firth will save her career and marriage. Yet a heart-tugging local story about
women, family ties, love, and loss captures her heart— and changes everything. The story concerns Bea Crane, a
floundering twenty-two-year-old who learns in a deathbed confession letter that she was adopted at birth. Bea is in
Boothbay Harbor to surreptitiously observe her biological mother, Veronica Russo—something of a legend in town—who Bea
might not be ready to meet after all. Veronica, a thirty-eight-year-old diner waitress famous for her “healing” pies,
has come home to Maine to face her past. But when she’s hired as an extra on the bustling movie set, she wonders if she
is hiding from the truth . . . and perhaps the opportunity of a real-life Mr. Darcy. These three women will discover
more than they ever imagined in this coastal Maine town, buzzing with hopes of Colin Firth. Even the conjecture of his
arrival inspires daydreams, amplifies complicated lives, and gives incentive to find their own romantic endings.
Dear Child Romy Hausmann 2020-05-14 YOU ESCAPED. BUT HE WILL NEVER LET YOU GO. THE NO.1 INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER
'Chilling, original and mesmerising. Hausmann is a force to be reckoned with' David Baldacci 'A peerless exercise in
suspense' Financial Times 'Claustrophobic, terrifying and fiercely compelling' Daily Mail 'Disturbingly good' Lesley
Kara 'Gripping, suspenseful and beautifully written' Jo Spain A windowless shack in the woods. Lena's life and that of
her two children follows the rules set by their captor, the father: meals, bathroom visits, study time are strictly
scheduled and meticulously observed. He protects his family from the dangers lurking in the outside world and makes
sure that his children will always have a mother to look after them. One day Lena manages to flee - but the nightmare
continues. It seems as if her tormentor wants to get back what belongs to him. And then there is the question whether
she really is the woman called 'Lena', who disappeared without a trace over thirteen years ago. The police and Lena's
family are all desperately trying to piece together a puzzle that doesn't quite seem to fit. 'Will haunt you long after
the last page' Alice Feeney 'Keeps you guessing' Sunday Express 'Intelligent and original' Sunday Independent
'Outstanding' Publishers Weekly
Model Michael Gross 2011-10-18 Investigative journalist Michael Gross delves into the history of models and takes us
into the private studios and hidden villas where models play and are preyed upon, going beyond modeling’s carefully
constructed facade of glamour to expose the scandal and untold truths that permeate the seemingly glamorous business.
Here for the first time is the complete story of the international model business—and its evil twin: legalized flesh
peddling. It’s a tale of vast sums of money, rape both symbolic and of the flesh, sex and drugs, obsession and tragic
death. At its heart is the most unholy combination in commerce: beautiful, young women and rich, lascivious men.

The Keeper of Secrets Julie Thomas 2013-05-28 Beautiful and mysterious, The Keeper of Secrets by Julie Thomas follows a
priceless violin across generations—from WWII to Stalinist Russia to the gilded international concert halls of
today—and reveals the loss, love, and secrets of the families who owned it. In 1939 Berlin, 14-year-old Simon
Horowitz’s world is stirred by his father's 1742 Guarneri del Gesu violin. When Nazis march across Europe and Simon is
sent to Dachau, he finds unexpected kindness, and a chance to live. In the present day, orchestra conductor Rafael
Gomez finds himself inspired by Daniel Horowitz, a 14-year-old violin virtuoso who refuses to play. When Rafael learns
that the boy's family once owned a precious violin believed to have been lost forever, Rafael seizes the power of
history and discovers a family story like no other.
Making Hope Happen Shane J. Lopez 2014-07-22 Draws on cutting-edge research and inspiring true stories about people who
resolved to build better lives for themselves, their families and their communities in a guide based on the author's
research about the psychology of hope that provides a scientifically based, customizable blueprint for meeting goals.
The Memoirs of François René François-René vicomte de Chateaubriand 1902
Women's Fiction: A Guide to Popular Reading Interests Rebecca Vnuk 2013-09-17 Offering a fresh perspective on women's
fiction for a broad reading audience—fans as well as librarians—this book defines and maps the genre, and describes
hundreds of relevant titles.
The House of Tides Hannah Richell 2013-07-16 A sweeping and resonant novel about a British family's long-held secrets,
for anyone who loved the drama of Rosamunde Pilcher's The Shell Seekers or the lush settings of Kate Morton's novels.
The Tides are a family with many secrets. Haunted by the events of one tragic day a decade ago, they are each, in their
own way, struggling to move forward with their lives. There is Dora, the family's youngest daughter, who lives in a
ramshackle London warehouse with her artist boyfriend. She is doing a good job of skating across the surface of her
life, but when she discovers she is pregnant, she finds herself staring back at the darkness of a long-held guilt.
Dora's mother, Helen, is a complicated woman whose relationship with her family has always been turbulent, while her
father Richard has cobbled together a life that bears little resemblance to his boyhood dreams. And Cassie, Dora's
long-estranged sister, has cut off her family entirely, it seems. When Dora arrives at Clifftops, her family's rambling
home on the Dorset coast, it seems that Helen might finally be ready to make amends for her own part in the tragedy.
But what Dora soon discovers is that the path to redemption does not rest solely with her mother. Can family crimes
this damaging ever really be forgiven?
The Interestings Meg Wolitzer 2014 Whatever became of the most talented people you once knew? On a warm summer night in
1974, six teenagers play at being cool. They smoke pot, drink vodka, share their dreams and vow always to be
interesting. Decades later, aspiring actress Jules has resigned herself to a more practical occupation; Cathy has
stopped dancing; Jonah has laid down his guitar and Goodman has disappeared. Only Ethan and Ash, now married, have
remained true to their adolescent dreams and have become shockingly successful too. As the groupâe(tm)s fortunes tilt
precipitously, their friendships are put under the ultimate strain of envy and crushing disappointment. âe~The wit,
intelligence and deep feeling of Wolitzerâe(tm)s writing are extraordinary and The Interestings brings her achievement,
already so steadfast and remarkable, to an even higher levelâe(tm) Jeffrey Eugenides
Snow in July Heather Doran Barbieri 2004 "Snow in July" explores the shifting balance in a relationship between two
sisters. Meghan, the family charmer, returns home a single mother, addicted to men, danger and drugs. Her younger
sister Erin, forever eclipsed in childhood, takes responsibility for her nieces, but how much is she expected to
sacrifice?
The Good Life Susan Kietzman 2013-03-01 Between workouts, charity events, and shopping, Ann Barons keeps her days as
full as her walk-in closets. She shares an immaculate house with her CEO husband, Mike, and their two teenagers, Nate
and Lauren. It's a luxurious life, far from her homespun childhood on a farm in eastern Pennsylvania. . .which is why
Ann is wary when her elderly parents ask to move in temporarily. Ann prepares in the way she knows best--hiring
decorators and employing a full-time nurse for her dementia-stricken father. But nothing can prepare her for the
transformations ahead. Soon, her mother Eileen is popping in to prepare soups and roasts in Ann's underused kitchen,
while the usually surly Nate forms an alliance with his ailing grandfather. Lauren blossoms under Eileen's guidance,
and even workaholic Mike finds time to attend high-school football games. But it's Ann who must make the biggest leap,
and confront the choices and values that have kept her floating on life's surface for so long. Timely, poignant, and
wise, The Good Life is a deeply satisfying and beautifully written story about the complex relationships between
parents and children--and the gap that often lies between what we seek, and what will truly make us whole. "The moving
story of a family's rebirth through the simple but profound acts of daily kindness and sacrifice." –Holly Chamberlin,
author of Last Summer Susan Kietzman is a Connecticut native. She has a bachelor's degree in English from Connecticut
College and a master's degree in journalism from Boston University. She has worked in both magazine and newspaper
publishing and currently writes grants for the Mystic Seaport Museum. The Good Life is her first novel. She lives with
her family in Mystic, CT.
The Cottage at Glass Beach Heather Barbieri 2013-05-07 Married to the youngest attorney general in Massachusetts
history, Nora Cunningham is a picture-perfect political wife. But when she learns of her husband's infidelity, Nora
packs up her daughters and takes refuge on Burke's Island, the craggy spit off the coast of Maine where Nora spent her
childhood—until her mother disappeared at sea. By their cottage on Glass Beach, Nora succumbs to grief, her tears
flowing into the ocean; days later an enigmatic fisherman named Owen Kavanagh washes up on the rocks nearby. Could he
be a selkie—a mythical being of island legend—summoned by heartbreak? Or is Owen simply someone trying, like Nora, to
the-cottage-at-glass-beach-heather-barbieri
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Fashion insider Michael Gross has interviewed modeling’s pioneers, survivors, and hangers–on, and he tells the story of
the greats: Lisa Fonssagrives; Anita Colby, Candy Jones; Dorian Leigh and her sister Suzy Parker; Jean Shrimpton and
Twiggy; Veruschka and Lauren Hutton; and today’s supermodel trinity, Christy, Naomi and Linda.
December Audrey Carlan 2015-12-29 "Damn, Audrey did it again! Made me smile, made me laugh & made me cry with her
beautiful words! I am in love with these books.” –Hooks & Books Blog Synopsis Mountains, miracles, and marriage. I had
no idea what to expect when the producers of Dr. Hoffman sent me to the pristine white mountains of Aspen, Colorado. As
the town of Aspen is known for being a winter haven for uber-rich Americans, I knew this desert cactus was going to be
way out of her element. The ace up my sleeve however, was a high-class movie-making surfer whose family owned a cabin
in those snowy hills. With him by my side, I’d make the most out of the experience. The job was assigned under unusual
circumstances. An anonymous mountain man paid a hefty fee to persuade the producers of my show to send me out for a
segment on local artisans. Suited up in my parka and Ugg boots, I put the warmth of the California sun in the rearview
mirror and headed to a winter wonderland. With my newfound family in tow, I was prepared to celebrate the best month
the year had to offer…until the one woman who drastically changed my life all those years ago appeared like a shadow
out of pure frosted air, shattering my soul all over again. *** In the twelfth and final book in the Calendar Girl
serial, Mia is off to Aspen, Colorado to film a segment on local artists. Prepare to be wowed as Mia’s journey merges
into the ending everyone has been waiting for. Warning: This book is designed for audiences 18+ due to language and
graphic sexual content.
Chai Tea Sunday Heather A. Clark 2012-04 "Thirtysomething Nicky Fowler has it all-- a rewarding career, a loving
husband and the perfect home. But when she and her husband suffer a complicated tragedy, the strain of two people
dealing with an impossible situation in different ways breaks up their marriage. Emotionally lost, Nicky travels to
Kenya to volunteer at an orphanage. Amidst the violence and abject poverty, Nicky discovers the one thing that keeps
Kenyans moving forward: hope. Over steaming mugs of chai, the country's signature drink, Nicky opens up to her host
mother, Mama Bu, and finds understanding, love and strength. And with that strength, Nicky realizes what she needs to
do to save the endangered children she's grown to love. Based on a true story" -- p. [4] of cover.
The Letter Keeper Charles Martin 2021-06-08 Combining heart-wrenching emotion with edge-of-your-seat tension, New York
Times bestselling author Charles Martin explores the true power of sacrificial love. Murphy Shepherd has made a career
of finding those no one else could—survivors of human trafficking. His life’s mission is helping others find freedom .
. . but then the nightmare strikes too close to home. When his new wife, her daughter, and two other teenage girls are
stolen, Murphy is left questioning all he has thought to be true. With more dead ends than leads, he has no idea how to
find his loved ones. After everything is stripped away, love is what remains. Hope feels lost, but Murphy is willing to
expend his last breath trying to bring them home. Praise for The Letter Keeper: “A man broken by events beyond his
control accepts the challenge to walk dark ways in order to bring the lost and helpless home, but he comes close to
losing himself in the process. Despite the hardship and heartache, Martin’s story shines with the light of eternal
hope.” —Davis Bunn, writing for Christianity Today “It is unequivocally, hands down, a remarkable read. It’s everything
you want (and a whole lot more) from a sequel . . . Y’all better get ready. Like I said last time, clear your schedule.
Then read this book . . . front to back. There will be more sweaty palms, fist pumps, tears, and laughter than the
first one. I promise.” —Charlie Martin, Charles Martin’s son Full-length novel One of the Murphy Shepherd novels: Book
One: The Water Keeper Book Two: The Letter Keeper Book Three: Coming June 2022! Includes discussion questions for book
clubs Also by Charles Martin: The Mountain Between Us, Send Down the Rain, Long Way Gone, When Crickets Cry
2015 Novel & Short Story Writer's Market Rachel Randall 2014-08-11 The Best Resource for Getting Your Fiction
Published! The 2015 Novel & Short Story Writer's Market is the only resource you'll need to get your short stories,
novellas, and novels published. As with past editions, Novel & Short Story Writer's Market offers hundreds of listings
for book publishers, literary agents, fiction publications, contests, and more. Each listing includes contact
information, submission guidelines, and other important tips. New to this year's edition: Gain access to the exclusive
webinar "Blockbuster Fiction: Exploring Emotional High Points in Popular Films" from best-selling author Cheryl St.
John. This 45-minute webinar explores the ten most popular films of 2013--including Frozen, The Hunger Games: Catching
Fire, The Hobbit: The Desolation of Smaug, and more--to show you how to create intense, emotional, engrossing moments
in your fiction. When you make your readers care about your characters and your story, you'll evoke excitement,
indignation, fear, anxiety, tears, and laughter--and keep them hooked from start to finish. You'll also find articles
and interviews on all aspects of the writing life, from in-depth lessons on craft and technique to helpful advice on
getting published and marketing your work. The 2015 Novel & Short Story Writer's Market offers everything a fiction
writer needs to achieve publishing success, including articles and essays like these: • J.T. Ellison, New York Times
best-selling author, reveals how to capture â€" and keep â€" reader interest. • Ransom Riggs, mega-popular YA novelist,
shares advice on writing out-of-the-ordinary fiction. • Chuck Wendig, hybrid author extraordinaire, talks about the
pros and cons of traditional and self-publishing. You'll also receive: • A free digital download of Writer's Yearbook
featuring the 100 Best Markets "If you're looking for the best resource for connecting with publishers who are hungry
for your fiction, you've found it. Ten novels ago I got my start as an author using Writer's Market guides." -Steven
James, writing instructor and best-selling author of The King and Story Trumps Structure "If you can't go to every
literary cocktail party in New York, get this book. It's an instant network." -Elizabeth Sims, best-selling author of
You've Got a Book in You
The Unfinished Work of Elizabeth D. Nichole Bernier 2012 Inheriting her best friend's diaries after a tragic accident,
Kate learns unknown aspects of her late friend's life, from her deeply troubled childhood to her feelings of
powerlessness as a wife and parent.
History of Soybeans and Soyfoods in Germany (1712-2016), 2nd ed. William Shurtleff; Akiko Aoyagi 2016-07-12 The world's
most comprehensive, well documented and well illustrated book on this subject. With extensive subject and geographical
index. 338 photographs and illustrations, many old and rare, many recent in color. Free of charge in digital PDF format
on Google Books.
Travertine Allan Pentecost 2005-07-22 uring the spring of 1960, an uncle showed me a ‘petrifying spring’ near Plaxtol
in Kent Dwhere twigs had been encased in a calcareous jacket. A twig was collected and having - cently been given I.
Evan’s Observer’s Book of Geology by my parents, I found a photograph of another petrifying spring and an explanation
of its origin. In those days, Derbyshire was too far for a holiday destination, and I took little further interest
until a research studentship with Professor G. E. Fogg became available in 1971. Tony Fogg had recently moved to the
University College of North Wales, Bangor and the research was to be into cyanobacterium mats, with fieldwork along the
Red Sea coast. The fieldwork never materialised but my interest in algal mats had been aroused. A chance stroll along
the Bangor shore revealed beautifully calcified cya- bacterium mats, and Tony generously allowed me to investigate
the-cottage-at-glass-beach-heather-barbieri

these instead. The old Plaxtol collection was retrieved and yielded abundant cyanobacteria. It became apparent that
here was a wealth of information about a rock whose formation was so rapid, that the process could be studied in days
rather than years – an exceptional state of affairs. A search of the literature also revealed that the rock, a form of
travertine, had other unusual features.
Stargazey Point Shelley Noble 2013-07-09 Shelley Noble's Stargazey Point is a beautiful story of love, heartbreak,
friendship, and new beginnings. Devastated by tragedy during her last project, documentarian Abbie Sinclair seeks
refuge with three octogenarian siblings, who live in a looming plantation house at the edge of the world. South
Carolina’s Stargazey Point used to be a popular family beach resort, but the beaches have eroded, most of the
businesses have closed, and the crowds have gone. It's the perfect place to hide from the rest of world. But hiding is
harder than she thought it would be. There's a wise Gullah woman who seems to see into Abbie's soul, and an intriguing
man on a quest to bring Stargazey Point back to life. Stargazey Point by Shelley Nobel is the perfect beach read any
time of year.
The Meryl Streep Movie Club Mia March 2012-07-03 Welcome to The Three Captains. A charming bijou guesthouse on the
Maine coast which is a haven of calm for guests and owners alike. When Lolly summons home her nieces, Isabel and June one recovering from a broken heart, the other struggling to bring up her young son singlehandedly - they assume she's
going to sell The 3 Cs, the place they called home after they lost their parents in a car accident. But the truth is
much more heartbreaking than that. Along with Lolly's daughter Kat - also at a crossroads in her life - the women spend
their first summer together in years and home truths and long-buried secrets begin to emerge. Then movie buff Lolly
invites her three offspring to attend her legendary movie nights and what at first seems like a few hours of
distraction from their tumultuous lives becomes so much more. What they discover shakes them to the core, brings them
together after years of discord, and provides them with the inspiration that they need to truly connect with each other
and find happiness.
The Well Gardened Mind: Rediscovering Nature in the Modern World Sue Stuart-Smith 2020-04-16 ‘The wisest book I’ve read
for many years ... Much more than a gardening book, much more than a guide to mental health ... Hugely recommended’
Stephen Fry THE SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER A Times and Sunday Times Best Book of 2020
2015 Guide to Literary Agents Chuck Sambuchino 2014-08-11 The best resource available for finding a literary agent! No
matter what you're writing--fiction or nonfiction, books for adults or children--you need a literary agent if you want
to get the best traditional publishing book deal possible. The 2015 Guide to Literary Agents is your essential resource
for finding that literary agent and getting your book bought by a top publisher. Along with listing information for
more than 1,000 literary agents who represent writers and their books, this new, updated edition of GLA includes: • "10
Reasons Agents Reject Your Manuscript"--helping you learn what not to do during the submission process • "New Agent
Spotlights"--profiles of literary reps actively building their client lists right now • 13 debut author success
stories: Writers explain their paths to publication, so you can learn from their successes and see what they did right
• Informative how-to articles on query letters, synopsis writing, voice and craft, platform and blogging, nonfiction
book proposals, and more *Includes access to the webinar "Everything You Need to Know About Getting an Agent" from
Chuck Sambuchino, editor of Guide to Literary Agents* In this 90-minute webinar, you'll learn how to compose a query
letter, what makes up a compelling pitch, synopsis writing tips, how to research/find agents, and much more.
Falling Together Marisa de los Santos 2011-10-04 New York Times bestselling author Marisa de los Santos returns with
Falling Together, an emotionally resonant, powerfully moving, and pitch perfect novel about friends, family, and love.
It's been six years since Pen Calloway watched Cat and Will, her best friends from college, walk out of her life.
Through the birth of her daughter, the death of her father, and the vicissitudes of single motherhood, she has never
stopped missing them. When, after years of silence, Cat—the bewitching, charismatic center of their group—urgently
requests that the three meet at their college reunion, Pen can't refuse. But instead of a happy reconciliation, what
awaits is a collision of past and present that sends Pen and Will on a journey around the world, with Pen's five-yearold daughter and Cat's hostile husband in tow. And as Pen and Will struggle to uncover the truth about Cat, they find
more than they bargained for: startling truths about who they were before and who they are now. With her trademark wit,
vivid prose, and gift for creating authentic, captivating characters, Marisa de los Santos returns with an emotionally
resonant novel about our deepest human connections.
The View From Here Cindy Myers 2012-12-01 In this heartfelt, beautifully written novel, a woman with nothing left to
lose finds the courage to start over in the last place she ever expected. . . Newly divorced Maggie Carter has little
to show for her marriage except a pile of boxes and regrets. So when she learns she's inherited an old house and an
abandoned gold mine in Eureka, Colorado, she doesn't hesitate to leave Houston behind. In Colorado, she can learn about
her estranged father and take stock of her life. After all, where better to decide what your next move should be than
in a cabin 10,000 feet above sea level? Eureka is a tiny hamlet with a café, a library, and plenty of intriguing
locals. There's the colorful town mayor, Lucille, and her prodigal daughter Olivia, bitter librarian Cassie, and
handsome, enigmatic Jameso Clark, who had a fascinating love-hate relationship with Maggie's father. Then there are the
soaring views of distant mountains and clear blue sky, of aspen trees and endless stars. Piece by piece, Maggie is
uncovering her father's past--and reconciling with her own. And in this small mountain town, she just might find a
place where she truly belongs. "Cindy Myers strikes gold with this warm-hearted novel about friendship, family, and
second chances." –New York Times bestselling author, Deborah Smith Cindy Myers worked as a newspaper reporter, travel
agent, and medical clinic manager before turning to writing full time. She's written both historical and contemporary
romance, as well as dozens of short stories and nonfiction articles. Former president of San Antonio Romance Authors,
Cindy is a member of Romance Writers of America, Novelists Inc., and Rocky Mountain Fiction writers. She is in demand
as a speaker, teaching workshops and making presentations to both local and national writing groups. She and her
husband and their two dogs live in the mountains southwest of Denver.
Thunder and Rain Charles Martin 2012-04-03 As a result of his hard exterior and lonely tendencies, Tyler Steele finds
himself a single father alone in the world - until a stranger and her daughter show up and change his life. Third
generation Texas Ranger Tyler Steele is the last of a dying breed-- a modern day cowboy hero living in a world that
doesn't quite understand his powerful sense of right and wrong and instinct to defend those who can't defend
themselves. Despite his strong moral compass, Ty has trouble seeing his greatest weakness. His hard outer shell, the
one essential to his work, made him incapable of forging the emotional connection his wife Andie so desperately needed.
Now retired, rasing their son Brodie on his own, and at risk of losing his ranch, Ty does not know how to rebuild from
the rubble of his life. The answer comes in the form of Samantha and her daughter Hope, on the run from a seemingly
inescapable situation. They are in danger, desperate, and alone. Though they are strangers, Ty knows he can help-protecting the innocent is what he does best. As his relationship with Sam and Hope unfolds, Ty realizes he must
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confront his true weaknesses if he wants to become the man he needs to be.
The Mirrored World Debra Dean 2012-08-28 The critically acclaimed author of The Madonnas of Leningrad (“Elegant and
poetic, the rare kind of book that you want to keep but you have to share” —Isabel Allende), Debra Dean returns with
The Mirrored World, a breathtaking novel of love and madness set in 18th century Russia. Transporting readers to St.
Petersburg during the reign of Catherine the Great, Dean brilliantly reconstructs and reimagines the life of St. Xenia,
one of Russia’s most revered and mysterious holy figures, in a richly told and thought-provoking work of historical
fiction that recounts the unlikely transformation of a young girl, a child of privilege, into a saint beloved by the
poor.
A Simple Change (Home to Amana Book #2) Judith Miller 2013-08-01 Judith Miller's Novels Offer a Fascinating Look inside
the Amana Colonies Joining the communal society of the Amana Colonies isn't what Jancey Rhoder planned for her future,
but when unforeseen circumstances force her family to make some difficult decisions, she chooses to give up her
teaching position in a Kansas City orphanage and move with her parents to Iowa. Her besotted suitor, Nathan Woodward,
isn't at all happy about the move and is determined to get Jancey to change her mind. And Jancey herself isn't sure
what she's gotten herself into when the simple life of the Amana Colonies means she'll be assigned a job and may have
to give up teaching for good. Will Nathan woo her back to the city, or will she be forever changed by the mysterious
events and new relationships that await her in the quiet villages of the Amana Colonies--and decide to make this unique
place her forever home?
With Friends Like These Sally Koslow 2010-08-10 Quincy, Talia, Chloe, and Jules met after answering a roommate ad for
an apartment. Despite having little in common, the women became fast friends. A decade later, Quincy, a Midwestern
introvert, is trying to overcome a set of tragedies by hunting for the perfect home; Talia, a high-energy California
wife and mom, is growing resentful of her friends’ greater financial stability; timid Chloe, from New England and also
a mother, is trying to deflect pressure from her husband, a hedge fund manager, to play the role of trophy wife; and
Jules, a fiercely independent New York City native and entrepreneur, is confronting her forties alone. As the women
wrestle with the challenges of love and motherhood, will their relationships survive? Witty and wise, Sally Koslow’s
With Friends Like These hits an emotional bull’s-eye for anyone who has had—or even been—a less than perfect pal. This
high-five to sisterhood will leave you certain that close friends can never be replaced. Look for special features
inside. Join the Circle for author chats and more. BONUS: This edition includes an excerpt from Sally Koslow's The
Late, Lamented Molly Marx.
Personal Recollections from Early Life to Old Age Mary Somerville 1874
Yoga and the Quest for the True Self Stephen Cope 2018-04-17 More than 100,000 copies sold! Millions of Americans know
yoga as a superb form of exercise and as a potent source of calm in the midst of our stress-filled lives. Far fewer are
aware of the full promise of yoga as "the way of the fully alive human being"--a 4,000-year-old practical path of
liberation that fits the needs of modern Western seekers with startling precision. Now one of America's leading
scholars of yoga psychology--who is also a Western-trained psychotherapist--offers this marvelously lively and personal
account of an ancient tradition that promises "the soul awake in this lifetime." Drawing on the vivid stories of
practitioners at the largest yoga center in America, where he has lived and taught for more than ten years, Stephen
Cope describes the philosophy, psychology, and practice of yoga--a practical science of development that urges us not
to transcend or dissolve the self, but rather to encounter it more deeply. In this irreverent modern-day Pilgrim's
Progress, Cope introduces us to an unforgettable cast of contemporary seekers--on the road to enlightenment carrying
all the baggage of the human condition: confusion, loss, disappointment, addiction, and the eternal conflicts around
sex and relationship. As he describes the subtle shifts of energy and consciousness that happen at each stage of the
path, we discover that in yoga, "liberation" does not require us to leave life in the world for some transcendent
spiritual plane. Life itself is the path. Above all, Cope shows how yoga can heal the suffering of self-estrangement
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that pervades our society, leading us to a new sense of purpose and to a deeper, more satisfying life in the world.
The Arrangement Jacqueline Campos 2015-02-06 The hottest A-list couple in Hollywood, Julianne De Rossi and Blake Quinn,
are young, talented, gorgeous, and in love. But, are they really? Blake is lusted after by the entire female
population, but he is really into men. And Julianne, stunning and voluptuous, every man’s dream, is a man crazy hotblooded woman. Julianne has needs and wants and must look to satisfy her urges wherever she can find it, discreetly.
Can she be happy with only being a sexual toy for the hottest men in Hollywood? Will her arrangement with Blake Quinn
interfere with her deepest yearning for a boyfriend of her own? Will she find a man to love her for whom she really is?
How long can Blake lie about who he is? Will he be satisfied with the random and anonymous sex easily found in
Hollywood? How long can they keep up the façade, or will they break “The Arrangement?”
Belong to Me Marisa de los Santos 2009-03-17 “Marisa de los Santos’s Belong to Me is my favorite discovery of the past
years: a terrific page-turner that’s also poignant, funny, surprising and deeply heartfelt.” —Harlan Coben “Complex,
engaging, and surprisingly moving.” —Boston Globe The sensational New York Times bestseller from Marisa de los Santos,
Belong to Me is a gift for readers, an enchanting, luminous novel about the accidents, both big and small, that affect
our choice of friend, lover, and spouse. A story centered around three very different suburban neighbors and what it
truly means to “belong” to someone, this eye-opening, unforgettable book is the perfect book club selection—beautifully
written, smart and sophisticated women’s fiction that invites discussion as it touches the heart—and the ideal
companion to de los Santos’s previous blockbuster, Love Walked In.
Far from Here Nicole Baart 2012-02-07 From the author of Summer Snow—a suspenseful, breathtaking novel about true love,
starting over, and finding the truth…at all costs. How long do you hold on to hope? Danica Greene has always hated
flying, so it was almost laughable that the boy of her dreams was a pilot. She married him anyway and together, she and
Etsell settled into a life where love really did seem to conquer all. Danica is firmly rooted on the ground in
Blackhawk, the small town in northern Iowa where they grew up, and the wide slashes of sky that stretch endlessly
across the prairie seem more than enough for Etsell. But when the opportunity to spend three weeks in Alaska helping a
pilot friend presents itself, Etsell accepts and their idyllic world is turned upside down. It’s his dream, he reveals,
and Danica knows that she can’t stand in the way. Ell is on his last flight before heading home when his plane
mysteriously vanishes shortly after takeoff, leaving Danica in a free fall. Etsell is gone, but what exactly does gone
mean? Is she a widow? An abandoned wife? Or will Etsell find his way home to her? Danica is forced to search for the
truth in her marriage and treks to Alaska to grapple with the unanswerable questions about her husband’s mysterious
disappearance. But when she learns that Ell wasn’t flying alone and that a woman is missing, too, the bits and pieces
of the careful life that she had constructed for them in Iowa take to the wind. A story of love and loss, and
ultimately starting over, Far From Here explores the dynamics of intimacy and the potentially devastating consequences
of the little white lies we tell the ones we love.
The Lacemakers of Glenmara Heather Barbieri 2010-02-05 When Kate Robinson leaves her Seattle home to travel across
Ireland, she is looking to escape; fleeing a broken relationship, a failing career in fashion and the crushing grief
over her mother’s death. Her strict itinerary keeps her busy, moving from place to place with little time to dwell on
the past. Until a chance meeting with a traveller leads her to Glenmara, a beautiful coastal village in the far west of
the country. Bernie Cullen and her friends have lived in Glenmara all their lives, their blood and that of their
ancestors tied to the landscape, to the raging sea. Their village has survived the toils and tragedies of countless
years; but Glenmara is now facing a new threat, one that may extinguish it forever. The work is becoming increasingly
scarce, the children moving away. And the women themselves face their own daily fights for happiness, for survival –the
hardships in their lives only put aside once a week, when they meet to lay the world to rights and to create exquisite
pieces of lace. When Kate arrives in Glenmara, nothing will ever be the same again. And in altering the lives of these
women and the fate of the village itself, Kate may also find salvation . . . 'A charming, moving story, written with a
delicate touch' Joanne Harris
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